
 
Parent Governor Vacancies 

 
Chalfonts Community College wish to thank our retiring Governors; Debbie Dalston, 
Julia Mills & Andrew Spear for all their time and expertise over the past four years 
serving as Governors on the Governing Board. 
 
We wish to recruit three Parent Governors to the Board to strategically support the 
College in these difficult times for a four year term. 
  
Are you: 

 Over 18? 

 Parent of a child/children at Chalfonts Community College? 

 Interested in education and our College? 

 Able to work well with others? 

 Willing to listen and make informed judgments? 

 Prepared to give up to 10 hours of your time per term to attend meetings 
and training? 

 
Volunteer as a Parent Governor and we can offer you: 

 The chance to make a real difference to our students by ensuring effective 
safeguarding, high quality education and advanced opportunity. 

 An insight into the wider perspective of the college through long-term 
planning. 

 The ability to develop skills in strategic management at board level.  

 The opportunity to work with our team of Trustees and staff in developing 
our college, managing resource and driving up standards. 

 Training to develop an understanding of specific management issues.  
 
We encourage applications from all members of the parent/carer community, 
regardless of background, gender, ethnicity, disability or age (as long as you're over 
18).  If there are more than three applicants then a secret ballot will be held. 
 
For more information about the role and an application form, or if you would like to 

have an informal chat, please contact Sue Littman, Clerk to Governors or Andy 

Wright, Chair of Governors no later than  Friday 12th February 2021. 

 
Contact email:  suelittman@chalfonts.org  
 

 

 

I enjoy being part of a 
team supporting the 
Principal and senior 

leadership to directly 
improve opportunities 

for young people. 

Giving time to 
volunteer really does 
help the school and 

has made a difference 
to me personally. 

I have used skills 
from my own life 

experiences to 
benefit the 
students. 
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